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From: Terry Winkler 
Sent: Saturday, October 26, 2024 1:43 PM
To: District; Dannielle Alan
Subject: Thank you for your support

EXTERNAL EMAIL - This email was sent by a person from outside your organization. Exercise caution when clicking links, 
opening attachments or taking further action, before validating its authenticity.  

I want to thank the Regional District of Fraser Fort George so much for supporting the 2024 Robson Valley Mushroom Festival  
We had 94 attendees on September 27-29 who took part in long and short forays looking at mushrooms up and down the 
valley, attending a series of presentations by wonderful experts on topics ranging from mushroom identification to 
medicinal use of mushrooms to mushrooms and mycelium and their interactions with forestry. 
We also had a series of workshops ranging from cooking with mushrooms to making cedar baskets to forest art 
It was capped off with a mushroom gala dinner and a display and sale of art work from local artisans 
The event was supported by a large contingent of local volunteers and brought visitors from as far away as Vancouver 
Calgary and Edmonton  
It supported the local economy through hotels, restaurants and b and b’s as well as local caterers and the Dunster school 
society who provided lunches as a fund raiser 
The event was a resounding success and attendees are already asking if it will be held next year 
Thank you again for your support …. 
Terry Winkler Dunster Mushroom Society 

Ps if we were planning on doing this again next year could you see your way to supporting us again 
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